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T H I S  M O N T H

During the Easter break, a number of ourDuring the Easter break, a number of our

Upper School students visited Holland,Upper School students visited Holland,

the Republic of Ireland and England tothe Republic of Ireland and England to

look at university options with ourlook at university options with our

counsellors. As more of our studentscounsellors. As more of our students

begin to consider studying outside thebegin to consider studying outside the

UK, and top universities across the EUUK, and top universities across the EU

begin to offer more English speakingbegin to offer more English speaking

degrees, it is imperative that we remaindegrees, it is imperative that we remain

informed and up to date on all higherinformed and up to date on all higher

educational options available.educational options available.

Fortunately, we have a wonderful team ofFortunately, we have a wonderful team of

experts to support you and your childrenexperts to support you and your children

every step of the way! Please do get inevery step of the way! Please do get in

touch with our counselling team if youtouch with our counselling team if you

have any questions regarding your child’shave any questions regarding your child’s

education after they graduate.education after they graduate.

Message from the

Principal

Dear Parents, 

I  hope you al l  had a wonderful Easter break!

This month you wil l  have received a parent

survey via email  – your feedback is important

to us in helping us to ensure we are providing

the very best education for your chi ldren.

Please do take the t ime to f i l l  i t  in and let us

know if you haven’t received it .  As we come

towards the end of the academic year,  our

students and staff are busy preparing for the

upcoming exams. I  wish everybody the best of

luck and am sure they wil l  make us proud.  

Georgina Michaelides 

Senior School Principal
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World Art Day
On 7th April we had a wonderful time

celebrating World Art Day! Congratulations to

all the Year 3 students who contributed their

enthusiasm, creativity, and hard work to these

projects. Thank you so much to our

inspirational Art Team for organising this

interactive event in the school yard! 

This month we celebrated the commitment and
success of a number of students who were
awarded a certificate in Financial Education.
The Financial Education Course was designed
by the Department of Accounting and Finance
at the University of Cyprus, and aims to equip
young people with the knowledge and skills they
will need to manage their personal finances.  
 The Financial Education Course was delivered
by the Business Faculty of the American
Academy Larnaca over a period of 12 weeks
and covered essential life skills such as
budgeting, saving, borrowing and even planning
for retirement. 

Financial Education
Course 

Basketball Team: 
2nd Place in the District
Games 
Our lower school boys' basketball team achieved

the second place in the final District games. 

Athletes: Kyzourides Kyriakos, Kyprianou Paris,

Karavidas Sotiris, Papaloizou Giorgos, Georgiou

Giorgos, Georgiou Petros, Hadjichambi Michalis,

Epiphaniou Epiphanios, Fantousis Antonios, Sellas

Alexandros, Pieris Andreas, Pieris Nicholas,

Hadjinicolaou Panagiotis, Nicolaou Ektoras,

Papaevelthontos Evelthon, Charalampous

Christoforos, Archontides Tassos, Zinonos

Cristiano. Coach Anna Beka. 

Congratulations on your effort and team spirit! 

DIY Musical Instrument
Project 
As part of their Music lessons, our enthusiastic

Year 1 students explored the various families of

instruments by creating their own DIY musical

instrument. Some innovative and wonderful

creations from our young musicians - well done! 



MAY 2023
KEY DATES

01-Public Holiday
12-Year 4 Last day of lessons 
15-Year 4 Final Exams begin
24-Years 1-3 Last day of lesson 
29-Years 1-3 Final Exams begin
29-Year 7 Art Exhibition at the O Gallery

CONTACT US FOLLOW US
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info@academy.ac.cy
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S E N I O R  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R
  A P R I L  2 0 2 3 ,  V O L .  8  

Walking with Elena
The students of the “Walking with Elena” club

collected food supplies for Easter. The donations

have been given to the Συσσίτιο Λάρνακας ,

which has supported hundreds of families in need

for over 10 years. Our commitment as a school

#ToGrowAndToServe is embedded in our culture. 

Year 1 and 4 students attended an interactive

workshop on peer pressure workshop, where

students had the opportunity to share and reflect

on their own experiences. They discussed the

need they may have to belong to a group and

were offered ways to manage peer pressure. As

always, students were encouraged to share their

views and feelings openly, and made us proud

with their thoughtful and honest communication. 

Peer Pressure Workshop

The Upper School trip visited five Universities in

the Netherlands (Amsterdam, the Hague, Leiden,

Erasmus Rotterdam and TU Delft), three in Ireland

(UCD, DCU and Trinity College) and four in the UK

(Reading, LSE, Imperial and King’s). Through

presentations, campus tours and meetings with

alumni, our students familiarised themselves with

the education system, application process and

requirements of each of the three countries. They

also got an insight into the differences between a

campus and a city University, and got a glimpse

of University student life, helping them to make

informed decisions about their future. Moreover,

they had a lot of fun doing it, and made memories

to last a lifetime! 

Universities Trip


